
Looking for information to support a child who is 
neuro-divergent?

Information on how to book is available on
www.accesstherapiesfife.scot.nhs.uk

Embracing Difference is a 6 session group for parents of 
primary aged children who are neuro-divergent. The group 
aims to provide parents with up to date information and 
strategies to support their child, to optimise their learning and 
reduce distress.

Sessions take place online weekly over 6 weeks and the course
works best if you can ensure your attendance at all 6 sessions.

The next course starts on Friday 28th October at 9.30am.
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